RTI (REAL TIME INFORMATION)

The commenced with a short presentation by Mr Robert Burke from Connectionz on the style and
layout of the RTI “stick signs” to be located at bus stops at central city and suburban locations. A
revised layout which showed route numbers, destinations and was designed for both young and elderly
people was displayed at the meeting and an opportunity given for members to ask questions.

The information was received.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


